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OUA MEMO 00-0420-0082 
MEMORANDUM 
April 28, 2020 
 

To: Regional Directors 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 Education Facilities Section Engineers  
  
Subject: ONLINE ORIENTATION OF DEPED ENGINEERS 

ON THE WASH IN SCHOOLS PROGRAM 
 
 
 All DepEd engineers at the Central Office, Regional Offices (RO), and 
Schools Division Offices (SDOs) are enjoined to participate in the Online 
Orientation on the WASH in Schools (WinS) Program to be conducted by the 
Bureau of Learner Support Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), in 
coordination with the Administrative Service-Education Facilities Division (AS-
EFD). 
 
 The online orientation will be conducted on May 4, 2020 (Monday), 
10:00 a.m. via Google Meet. The link to the online orientation will be shared 
to all confirmed and registered participants through e-mail. Official DepEd 
email addresses are required for registration and for access to the online 
orientation. 
 

Participation in the online orientation is limited to DepEd engineers, or 
designated officers for ROs/SDOs that do not have engineers. (One 
representative per RO, one representative per SDO). 

 
To confirm participation and register, target participants are enjoined to 

log-in at https://bit.ly/depedwinsengineers. 
 
For appropriate action.  

 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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